DG AMP Solar, LLC

December 12, 2016

Public Utilities Commission of Ohio
Mark Bellamy
Rates and Analysis Department

RE: Case No. 16-2189-EL-REN - DG AMP Solar Prospect — Nameplate Capacity correction

Mark,

The letter is in response to our phone conversation of December 12, 2016.

In Section G.1, l.a, and 1.1 of the application, the nameplate capacity was listed as 0.25 MW.
However, in section G.1 it was stated that the system has 1,080 - 335 watt panels which would
give the system a DC nameplate capacity of 0.3618 MW. The correct nameplate capacity for this
application is 0.3618 MW.

Please accept this letter as a revision to Case No. 16-2189-EL-REN DG AMP Solar Prospect.
Please contact me with any additional information needed. Thank you.

Regards,

M

Janet Ward

Associate Project Manager
NextEra Energy Resources

1 N. Lexington Ave. Suite 500
White Plain, NY 10601
914-618-4693
Janet.ward@nexteraenergy.com

cc: Matt Handel, NextEra Energy
Lauren Romero, NextEra Energy
Tamiko Foster, NextEra Energy

A NextEra Energy Resources, LLC company

700 Universe Boulevard, Juno Beach, FL 33408
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